
Georgia Fiscal Management Council 
2 Martin Luther King Jr. Drive 

Suite 707, West Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30334 
 

The Executive Board of the Georgia Fiscal Management Council met May 22, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. via 

virtual meeting with Zoom. President Kelly Dudley called the meeting to order. 

 

Old Business: 

 
Minutes:   Minutes from the April Executive Board Meeting were distributed and approved as read. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: The Treasurer’s Report dated May 2025 was distributed and approved. 

 

Membership Committee: New membership applications were received from the following agencies: 

Department of Administrative Services (2), Department of Education (1), and Insurance (1). The new 

membership applications were approved. Please make sure your email address is up-to-date on the FMC 

website.  

 

Program/Professional Development:  Dave Lakly from CVIOG reported to the Council. OPB will 

demonstrate the Adaptive Planning software at the June meeting. This component of GA@WORK will 

allow agencies to build budgets and amendments, as well as do more detailed projections and analysis. All 

the links to the monthly meeting presentations are located on the website. 

 

Meeting and Events Committee: President Kelly Dudley reported to the Council. We have 348 people 

registered for the conference. As of today, the Westin is full. We have overflow hotels available. The early 

bird registration deadline is May 31st. Registration on June 1st will include an additional $50. The 

conference was scheduled during go-live because of the limited choice of dates and the need to be together 

during this important time. The agenda will include some of our traditional speakers and some surprises 

too. 

 

Sponsorship: Kenley Finlayson from Defense reported to the Council. Sponsorships are doing well. 

Deloitte is the first Diamond Level sponsor. Kevin Wade from Corrections is helping Kenley. If you know 

of any interested sponsors, please contact Kenley or Kelly.  

 

Newsletter: Carla Morris from DCH reported to the Council. The next issue will be available in August. If 

you would like to participate in the member or CFO spotlights, please contact Carla.  

 

Scholarship: President Kelly Dudley reported for Teresa Loggins. The committee has received one 

application. If you have any contacts, please reach out to Teresa. 

 

Website: No Report. 

 

General/New Business: Kris Martins, Chelsea Bennett and Amy Stancil from SAO presented on year-end 

close, GASB updates, and GA@WORK status. 

 

There being no further business, the motion was made to adjourn. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

______________________________ 

Kelly Dudley 

President 

 

________________________________ 

Alicia Hautala 

Secretary 

 


